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IRS Clarifies Foreign Partner Withholding Rules
Stephen Ziobrowski, Carl Merino and Seth Mersky co-authored an article, "IRS Clarifies Foreign Partner Withholding Rules," 
which was published on WealthManagement.com and distributed in Trusts & Estates magazine's weekly e-newsletter, The 
Estate Planner. The article discusses newly issued proposed regulations from the Internal Revenue Service that could impact 
foreign investors with partnership investments in the U.S. and persons buying partnership interests from foreign sellers. 
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